

Happenings!

October 21st, 2018- October 28th, 2018

WELCOME!

We extend warm greetings to everyone in the name of Jesus Christ. Please sign your full name(s), etc. on the clipboard half-sheet in your row.

Our Mission: Seeking to be faithful **followers of Jesus Christ** in the 21st century. Structuring our discipleship according to a triad of practices: weekly **worship**, personal **spiritual formation**, and regular acts of **service**.

Worship Today

9 AM Traditional Worship Service

10 AM Fellowship and wrapping of shoeboxes for OCC continues

11:15 Contemporary Worship Service

Upcoming Events

- October 14th, Operation Christmas Child wrapping of the shoe boxes btw. services in Fellowship Hall
- October 23rd, 6:30 pm, *Theology on Tap* meets @ *Big Block Brewery*
- October 28th, Harvest Brunch following 10 am Worship service, sign up sheet @ back of Sanctuary
- November 4th, Pledge Sunday
- November 4th after both services, OCC boxes will be stuffed
- November 19th, in Fellowship Hall, Alternative Gift Market after both services

Books on the Dinner Table is a women's group that will let you bring your reading to the dinner table. Our first book discussion dinner was so good that we decided to have a part two and finish discussing *Inspired: Slaying Giants, Walking on Water, and Loving the Bible Again* by Rachel Held Evans (available in paperback, ebook, and audio). We will meet on Saturday, November 10th from 6-8 pm. New members are welcome. Please RSVP so we can plan for a place to have dinner - Juliann Phillips, juliannph@gmail.com or 206-419-1050.

Knit One - Pray Too is a group for anyone who likes to knit or crochet. We meet one Saturday, 10 - 11 am at church. Upcoming knitting times: November 11, and December 9. We have made prayer shawls for RCP members and friends and lots of hats for children and adults that are donated to various groups in the area. You can also just join us to work on your own projects and enjoy the fellowship of other fiber enthusiasts. Don't know how to knit? There are many in our group who are happy to get you started. If you have more questions or would like to be added to our email reminder list, please contact Juliann Phillips, juliannph@gmail.com

Psssst ~ We have a new Kyocera copier in the office but it does not have a finisher like the old Xerox machine which means it does not staple nor fold. Therefore we need to resurrect the brigade of volunteers that would be willing to come in for an hour or less on Friday to fold all the bulletins, *Happenings* and other items as they arise in our schedule. Anyone available? (I have hot coffee or chocolate or cappuccinos.)



RPC BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK Redmond Presbyterian Church would like to wish the following a happy birthday and a year filled with blessings: October 27th – Nina Klein..

Photo by Lorene Farrugia on Unsplash

Operation Christmas Child with the wrapping of shoeboxes continues today between services in the Fellowship Hall. We are still in need of shoeboxes to wrap so if you have some shoeboxes please bring them to the church and place under the table at the back of the Sanctuary. We will then stuff boxes on November 4th.





Calling all Children and Youth who wish to participate in the Children's and Youth Christmas Service on December 9th @ 10 AM. Meet us for rehearsals in the Upper Room, 10 AM every Sunday from now until the December service. Questions please contact Andrew Smith, apsmith@hotmail.co.uk.

Join us at Saturday Market! RPC is once again participating with Nourishing Networks and Redmond Saturday Market to collect food for Hopelink. This food drive will run every Saturday in October, with our booth open from 9 am to 3 pm each Saturday. You can either bring your donation to church on Sunday or to the Market on Saturday. Like last year we are asking for donations of household products like laundry detergent, household cleaners, shampoo or soap. Also useful would be diapers, baby shampoo and formula. Many people are not aware of the fact that food stamps cannot buy cleaners or personal care products. So you can get food to feed your family but no soap to wash the dishes! In addition, Nourishing Networks is using our time at the booth to let the Redmond Community know about us. As part of the Network, I would love to have RPC members come down and spend some time at the booth, letting people know about our wonderful church. This is especially useful if you have a group that is part of RPC, like teen and children's programs or Knit One, Pray Too. These are things our community should know about! Questions? Email Sandee at sandee.palmquist@comcast.net or call 425-765-1865.

Calendar of Events for the coming week October 21st ~ October 28th, 2018:

-aioiiaai	<u> </u>	or the coming wook obtober 21			
This	9 am	Traditional Worship			
Sunday	10 am	Fellowship; Operation Christmas Child (OCC) shoebox wrapping continues			
_		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,			
10/21	11:15 am	Contemporary Worship			
	6 pm	Scripture @ Wickerts			
Mon.	7 pm	Boy Scouts, all three buildings			
10/22	, b	25) Coodio, an amos Sanamige			
10/22					
Tues.					
10/23	6:30 pm	Theology on Tap meets at Big Block Brewery (meeting the 4th Tuesday for this			
	month only)				
Wood	Enm	Draiga Taam rahaaraal			
Wed.	5 pm	Praise Team rehearsal			
10/24					
Thurs.	7 pm	Choir for 9 am Traditional service rehearsal			
10/25	•				
Next Sunda	av 10 am	Traditional Worship service			
10/28	11:30 am	Harvest Brunch in Upper Room, CE Building			
	6 pm	Scripture @ Wickerts			